
We need you!
Bibles for Bairns is our new initiative offering every 
child born in Scotland in 2023 the gift of a “Share 
a Story Bible” on their first birthday. It has bright 
colourful illustrations and is written in a way that a 
pre-school child can easily understand and engage 
with.  

We would like each child to receive their gift 
individually wrapped and with a handwritten birthday 
card. To do this we need a team of volunteers.  

If you can spare a few hours midweek during the 
day, are within travelling distance of our Edinburgh 
office, and would like to be a vital part of this project,        	
	 please get in touch with Jen Robertson at  
	 jen.robertson@scottishbiblesociety.org

		  www.scottishbiblesociety.org/biblesforbairns


